PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP (PPG)
MEETING HELD MANOR MEDICAL CENTRE
Thursday January 28th 2016
MINUTES
Chairman: Becky Degia
	Attendees
	Becky Degia, Linda Nolan, Dr Selvakumar, Venilal Parmar, Narinder Bali,   Gurmal S Dosanjh, Hasu Tanna, Liz Mackness, Ann Winfield, Lalita Samani, Ann Flyn, Sangelia Tanna
	Actions

	Apologies
	Mr and Mrs Pankhania, (Sudha and Ramji). Tripat Badiani, Suresh Karia
	

	Matters Arising

	Drs leaving
	Dr Hina Trivedi – Left the practice 31st December 2015
Dr Arolker – Retiring 31st March 2016. 

Replacement Senior Doctor yet to be confirmed would most likely be Dr Jawahar
	

	Drs joining
	Dr A Sinha joined in July 2015, Dr Panacer locum GP was working with the practice until the end of October 2015. Practice has secured Dr S Butt and Dr B Lodhia as Long term locums and they started January 2016.
Annetta Toolan Advanced Nurse Practitioner, trained up to GP level will be able to see patients who specifically request an appointment with a female GP.

Practice still trying to recruit permanent GPs and have secured a new GP 
Dr T Atwal who will be starting at the end of March 2016. There is a national problem of GP recruitment and Locums are very expensive to employ and do not  have the same workloads as the surgery GP’s and Practice also has to pay towards the locum pension costs.
	

	Nominated Dr
	Government initiative that all patients to have a nominated Doctor by the end of March. Patients would still be able to see the Doctor of their choice.
	

	Flu vaccination
	Now that chemists offer patients the Flu vaccinations the practice still has stock.  Over 65 and chronic disease are offered the injection, it is now to be extended to include patients with a BMI >40.
	

	Quality Outcome Framework
	Patients with long term health condition will be contacted to attend the surgery, even if they have recently attended due to quality measures it is important that they still attend. 
	

	Patient Survey
	Results and comments were shared amongst the group and the group were happy with the results and most of the comments made. 
	

	A.O.B.

	Contact details 
	Difficult to contact patients in the patient participation group who are not on email, would it be possible for these members to collect a copy of the minutes and agenda before the next meeting.
	Liz Mackness

	Next meeting
	April 14th 2016
	





MINUTES APPROVED:  ______________________________ DATE____________________



SECONDED:                     ______________________________ DATE ____________________

